

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

It has certainly been an eventful two weeks at the College with 2 musical performance evenings, the Junior School Ensemble Evening and Senior School Suite and Songs night, which have been a great delight for students and families.

Thanks to all the teachers who have been working with the students in rehearsals and the behindthe-scenes crew who have put in a great effort. Well done to everyone.

Last Thursday, we held our Year 12 Illuminate Event. This is an important opportunity for the Class of 2022 to showcase major works from Creative Arts, English, Drama, TAS, HSIE and the Extension 2 subjects. It is always great to see the array of talent from our students. You can see some of the works later in this Edition.

Today 1000 dads and young people celebrated the Annual Father's Day Breakfast. It was great to see our Fathers and Grandfathers come along and share in this special time. Thanks to the organising team and our MRK Team in the preparation of a delicious breakfast. We wish all our Dads a nice Father's Day on Sunday.





Thank you once again for your continued support of the College.

Jesus said, "Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these." Matthew 19:14

Mr Ross Whelan Principal